
   

 

 

                                 
 

7th October 2024 
  
  
Dear Primary Parents, 
 
 
We would like to inform you that there have been a few, well-managed and controlled incidents 
of Hand, Foot and Mouth Disease (HFMD) in the Primary school. 
 
For your information, HFMD is a common viral illness that can spread easily. Symptoms to 
watch out for include: 
 

• High temperature 
• Rashes or blisters on the hands, feet, or in and around the mouth 
• Sore throat 
• General feelings of being unwell 

 
If your child develops any of these symptoms, please keep them at home, seek medical advice, 
and inform the school promptly. 
 
Please be assured we are taking proactive steps within the school to maintain a safe and 
healthy environment, including: 
 

• Daily health checks by our nursing team 
• Teachers actively monitoring students for symptoms 
• Promoting good hygiene practices 
• Enhanced daily cleaning and disinfecting routines 

 
We appreciate your support and cooperation during this time and wish all our families continued 
good health. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Sarah McCormack 
Primary Principal 
 
 
 
To all parents of children in Primary School 


